Dear [Author's Name],

Thank you for submitting your manuscript, "[Title of the Manuscript],” for our consideration.
We appreciate the time and effort you put into your work, and we enjoyed reading your story.

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to offer you a
publishing contract at this time. While we found elements of your manuscript appealing, we
believe it does not align with our current publishing strategy in children's literature.

We encourage you to continue honing your craft and exploring your unigue voice. The children's
literature market is vast, and your story may find its perfect home with another publisher.

We wish you all the best in your writing endeavors and hope you find success in the future.
Thank you once again for considering [Publishing House Name] for your work.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Publishing House Name]

[Contact Information]



